Melba Cemetery District 

February 4, 2025

Monthly board meeting was cancelled do to 2 board members and 1 staff individual not available.
February bills were signed by Brent Zeyer and Doris VanSchoiack, they totaled $11,615.59. Ending bank balance was $6,399.99. Bills include the purchase of a sod cutter for $7,969.00



